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Fisher Phillips Partner on What Restaurant Operators Need to
Know About the American Rescue Plan
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In an interview with Nation’s Restaurant News, Patrick Dennison answers questions about the

Restaurant Revitalization Fund grants and the American Rescue Plan. With ambiguity around

whether restaurant operators will be able to apply for grants, Patrick predicts employers might see

a lot more information coming out from the Small Business Administration. He also explains to

readers what items were left out of the American Rescue Plan, whether restaurant employers can

get a tax reimbursement if they provide PTO for employees who receive the vaccine, and how

employers can get a tax credit from the Families First Coronavirus Response Act.

To read the article visit Nation's Restaurant News (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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